
 

  

Knight Road Cycling 
Improvements 

 Knight Road from Evans Road to Topaz Drive 

PROJECT PURPOSE 

 

 

Knight Road from Evans Road to Topaz Drive is under construction to add cycling and pedestrian safety improvements. 

 

TIMELINE 

Late 2024 (subject to weather) 

• Protected bike lanes 
• Transit stop refuge areas  
• Paving 

CONSTRUCTION DETAILS 
 

 

This project includes the following upgrades: 

• Retaining existing single lane vehicle traffic 
in either direction  

• Retaining sidewalks 
• New protected bike lanes in both directions  
• New passenger refuge areas at bus stops  
• New pedestrian refuge areas at the 

Luckakuck Creek crosswalk  
• Drainage improvements 
• Asphalt restoration works 
• Line marking and signage changes 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

 Improvements for Knight Road were needed to 
increase pedestrian and cyclist safety, improve 
accessibility, update transit stop refuge areas, and 
slow traffic speeds. 

Necessary changes to Knight Road were identified in 
Chilliwack’s 2017 Cycle Vision Plan, which was 
developed with significant public consultation. In 
2022, public consultation was also conducted with 
residents living on or near Knight Road, and the 
general consensus supported these changes. 

Cycling facilities, transit stop refuge areas and 
pedestrian refuges were designed in accordance 
with the current engineering standards and 
practices as well as Active Transportation Design 
Guidelines and BC Transit Infrastructure Guidelines. 

Once fully complete, this project will help improve 
safety for everyone using Knight Road. 

CONTACT US 

 

 

MORE INFORMATION 

 

 

City of Chilliwack 
Doug Mossey, Manager of Transportation 
and Drainage 
Email:  engineeringinfo@chilliwack.com 
Phone:  604-793-2907 
 

Project details:  
chilliwack.com/knightandmary 
 
Sign up for our e-newsletter: 
chilliwack.com/enews 
 



 

 

 

 


